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taken. Previous estimates2 have projected the potential cost associated with RIFA to 
the Australian economy to be between $8.5 billion and $45 billion.  

In Western Australia, RIFA were detected at Fremantle Port in November 2019 and 
a comprehensive multimillion dollar surveillance and eradication response was 
initiated and involved multiple inspections of over 3,500 premises and over 14,000 
samples collected for identification. The response was successful and WA was 
declared free of RIFA on 21 October 2023, however WA remains at risk and ongoing 
surveillance activities are required to ensure future incursions are detected and 
reported immediately.  

Establishment of RIFA in Western Australia would clearly be a significant public health 
concern and would result in increased utilisation of health services.  Benefit cost 
analysis undertaken by the WA Department of Primary Industries and Regional 
Development indicated that benefits of eradication increase over time and after 30 
years the benefit cost ratio of eradication was estimated to be 18.4. Therefore the WA 
Department of Health strongly advocates for surveillance and eradication efforts in 
Australia to continue to be effectively co-ordinated and adequately funded to ensure 
they remain successful and avoid a significant public health issue. 

 

 

 
2 https://documents.parliament.qld.gov.au/tp/2023/5723T890-8723.pdf  
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